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Call to Order The meeting was called to order in the sanctuary of 
St. Paul’s United Church, Estevan, SK. following 
Worship Service. Marilyn McCutcheon served as 
Acting Chair. 

  
Attendance June Engelke, Marguerite Gallaway, Nancy Shirley, 

Dorothy Fenwick, Vicki Winter, Julie-Anne 
Wallewein, Jean Bode, Joyce Klesse, Allan Klesse, 
Al Batters, Shirley Batters, Evelyn Johnson, Don 
Kindopp, Lynn Kindopp, Ruth Gibson, Barb Tait, 
Cheryl Deren, Paul Deren, Sybil Frijouf, Bob Frijouf, 
Wendy Suchan, Kaye Hemus, Lynn Senchuk, Al 
Senchuk, Geo Kuchinka, Ardelle Kuchinka, Audrey 
Johnson, John Johnson, Leroy Schlamp, Gail 
Schlamp, Cindy Burham, Dave Friedrick, Kathryn 
Friedrick. 

 
New Business 
 
Office Space for Estevan 
and Area Literacy Group 
 
 
 
Minister of Music 
position 
 

Two topics were discussed: 
 
Allowing the Leadership Team to invite the Estevan 
and Area Literacy Group to use office space as an 
in-kind donation. Let it be known congregation 
wishes no extra costs be incurred by the church. 
 
A discussion ensued about hiring a “Minister of 
Music” for the period of time between May 26 and 
December 30, 2013. The Leadership Team has 
been invited to officially hire Sharon Elliott. 

 
Adjournment 
 

Don Kindopp adjourned the meeting at 1:07 pm. 
 

 
 _____________________________   _____________________________  
 Marilyn McCutcheon, Acting Chair  
 


